
   

 

Bellwood-Antis Middle School teachers and administrators will be returning the contents of 

student lockers and collecting textbooks / school supplies on May 27 and 28.  Please carefully 

read the procedures below: 

 Students & parents will place all school textbooks and supplies in a secured bag, clearly 

labeled with the student’s name and grade. 

 Parents will drive to the BAMS / HS campus, use the Stadium Drive entrance (near 

electronic sign), and proceed to the Bus-Port entrance (between the football field and 

the school). 

 BAMS staff will hand the contents of the student’s locker (bagged and labeled) through 

the car window and collect materials being returned in the same fashion.  Students & 

parents will not need to exit their vehicles.  Please note - parents will only be able to 

pick-up the locker contents for their children.  They cannot pick-up for others. 

 Students may keep their iPads over the summer.  If you do not want your child to keep 

his / her iPad over the summer, please contact the office at 742-2273 to arrange a time 

to drop-off the iPad. 

The schedule is as follows: 

 Wednesday, May 27 – Grades 5 & 6 from 7:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 Thursday, May 28 – Grades 7 & 8 from 7:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 Thursday, May 28 – All grades from 5:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

 Friday, May 29 – All grades from 7:30 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 

 After Friday, May 29, parents will need to contact the office at 742-2273 to schedule a 

date and time collect and return materials. 

 

Thank you, 

Don Wagner 
Principal 
814-742-2273 
dww@blwd.k12.pa.us 
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